
 

 

 

 

April 26, 2022 

 

Dear MSA Manor Residents and Family members,  

A few weeks ago, we sent out notice about Residents in long-term care home being offered the 
four doses of COVID- 19 vaccines in British Columbia. During this time, we have also been 
seeking consents from the resident or substitute decision makers and received orders from the 
Resident’s physicians.  

Jason, our Pharmacist from Apex pharmacy, and a few helpers will be onsite tomorrow, 
Wednesday, April 27th 2022 to administer immunizations to those who consented. Moderna 
and/or Pfizer doses, depending on availability will be delivered from the Fraser health 
immunization center in the morning. 

For general information about COVID-19 vaccines, please visit the BCCDC website. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to  khomfeld@maplewood.bc.ca / 604-
870-7560. 


